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February 2021

CHECK US OUT
Please check out our Instagram 
page at thechildrenshouseoh

VALENTINE CARDS
Valentine cards are welcome for 
our upcoming party. Reminder to 
simply sign your child’s name on 
each card. Students will need 30 
valentines that will be passed out 
to the students.

VALENTINE PARTY
Our center’s Valentine’s day party 
is scheduled for Feb 12th. Please 
bring in a treat for your child to 
share with their friends.

EXTRA CLOTHES
A reminder to please leave a set of extra clothes for 
your child at the center.

VALENTINE CRAFTS
Our students are having fun 
making Valentine crafts. Be sure 
to check them out in the center’s 
drop off and pick up area.

SURVEYS
Be on the lookout for Surveys being sent home 
with your child. These SUTQ surveys are required 
by the state of Ohio, so it is important that they are 
completed and returned in a timely manner.


